
Flexible Friday – Virtual Lessons 

Health, safety, and prolonged In-Person Learning continue to be our top priorities 

The following plan will enhance our existing mitigation strategies, and provide short-term 

relief to deficits in the workforce and the impacts of COVID related staff absence. 

 

Minimize Contact and Spread 

● No guests in attendance at the annual Fall Parade on Oct. 28 

● Postpone the annual Muffins for Mom and Donuts for Dad 

● Modifications to the Nov. 9 Veterans Day program 

● Virtual Parent/Teacher Conferences on Nov. 16 & 18 

 

Flexible Friday – Virtual Lessons 

● Flex days: Oct. 29, Nov. 12, Dec. 3 and Dec. 17 

● Staff on site, and students at home receiving virtual lessons 

● Prolong In-Person learning 

● Recoup lost prep time 

● All students will receive a take home meal on Thursday for Flexible Fridays. 

● Eagle kids will be available free of charge to students in grade Kindergarten through sixth 

grade on those days. Eagle Kids will be at Eden Valley Elementary. Please contact Kris 

Latcham at the Community Ed Office (453-2900 ext.1139 or klatcham@evw.k12.mn.us)  in 

advance so we can staff accordingly 

 

*Details will be provided at the building level 
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